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The Graduate Student Association continues working toward our two goals of the year: 1) Engaging 
graduate students in major policy decisions at the University and 2) Structuring GSA to better engage 
graduate students on an annual basis. 

In doing this we are working to better understand how the change in the summer commencement 
program will impact graduate students – particularly those at the PhD level. 

We are also working to find creative and effective ways to provide structure for our organization going 
forward. This is particularly important as we work closely with SGA to reform both our Constitution and 
the SGA Constitution. 


